
 

   
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Jersey Opera House, in collaboration with Theatr Iolo and Kitsch & Sync, is delighted to announce the 
touring production of HOOF! This enchanting show for families will visit seven primary schools from 1st to 5th 
July, culminating in two public performances on 6th July. 
HOOF! Will visit VCP School on Thursday 4th  July during school hours. 
 
HOOF! tells the heartwarming story of three little deer who stumble upon an abandoned theatre in the woods. 
As they explore their new surroundings, these cheeky friends find themselves in the spotlight, bringing the 
forgotten theatre back to life with their spirited performances. This magical tale, filled with toe-tapping 
adventures, is designed to delight audiences of all ages. 
 
By bringing HOOF! to both primary schools and a public performance, we aim to inspire young minds, nurture 
creativity, and provide a memorable theatrical experience. This initiative reflects our dedication to making the 
arts accessible and fostering a lifelong appreciation for live performance. 

HOOF! Trailer (youtube.com) 

 

 
There will be additional public performances on Saturday, 6 July.  
Time: 11:30 AM and 1:00 PM 
Price: £2 child ticket, £3 adult ticket 
Tickets will be available soon at: www.jerseyoperahouse.co.uk 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further information: 
boxoffice@jerseyoperahouse.co.uk 
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